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Sarah E. Goode STEM Academy received a Green 
Building Innovation Award from the Illinois Chapter of 
the US Green Building Council at their 10th Annual 
Emerald Awards on May 14 
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PBC’s work on the Richard J. Daley Center Lobby 
Security Enhancements was recognized with an 
Honorable Mention at the 59th Annual Chicago 
Building Congress Merit Awards on May 20.  
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Albany Park Branch Library received a Green Ribbon 
Award from Friends of the Chicago River at their 10th 
Annual Big Fish Ball on June 4 
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PBC held a community meeting for the Canty Elementary School 
Annex Project on June 8 
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